
Personnel Committee 
Closed Session Report 
 
The personnel committee discussed the departure of the Executive Director and given the 
uncertainty potential candidates, it would be best to immediately find an interim executive 
director. 
 
The committee also discussed the importance of an exit interview before the departure of the 
current executive director. 
 


